
 

 

INFORMATION 
GRIFFIN ENERGY SALES PTY LTD 

WITHDRAWAL OF STANDARD FORM CONTRACT 

The Economic Regulation Authority advises that Griffin Energy Sales Pty Ltd (GES) has 
formally withdrawn its Standard Form Contract for the following reasons. 

GES does not currently have any customers who consume less than 160 MWh of electricity 
per annum and does not intend to procure any customers who consume less than 160 MWh 
of electricity per annum. 

A copy of the GES letter of advice is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Paul Kelly 
Executive Director,  
Licensing, Monitoring & Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Greg Watkinson 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
 

 

22 June 2011 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9674/2/20110622%20-%20D68871%20-%20Griffin%20Energy%20letter%20withdrawing%20Standard%20Form%20Contract.pdf
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